
Consell de Formentera lifeguards receive training

The lifeguards of the Consell de Formentera are continuing with a training course to improve
care in emergencies. This week a course mixing theory and hands-on learning around medical
care is being given to the new lifeguards who will join the service on Thursday 1 June. In
addition, the Consell has announced it is accepting applicants to fill gaps in the current
workforce. Four vacancies have been announced and applications can be submitted until 8
June.
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